

15 May 2017

David Lawson fyi-request-5772-8bf0f406@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Lawson

Official Information Act Request

We refer to your email of 22 April 2017, in which you seek confirmation of the qualifications held by the individuals you have listed.

Our response

After carefully considering your request, we have determined that the information you have requested is publicly available on the Medical Council of New Zealand website (www.mcnz.org.nz), and also on the Royal Australasian College of Surgeons website (www.surgeons.org/for-the-public/find-a-surgeon). We are therefore declining your request under section 18(d) of the Act as the information is publicly available.

Queries or concerns

If you have any questions about the information provided, ACC will be happy to work with you to answer these. Please address any concerns by emailing GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz or in writing to GovernmentServices, PO Box 242, <a href="mailto:Wellington 6140.

You have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsman about our decision. You can call them on 0800 802 602 between 9am and 5pm on weekdays, or write to *The Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143*.

Yours sincerely

Government Services